
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

Item to be Referred to City Council Committee 
 

Committee:  Administration and Finance 
 
Item:  Hardware Quote – Five Replacement Switches 
 
Date:   September 22, 2021 
 
Sponsor(s):  Carl Horton 
 
Prepared by: Alicia Vanderheiden 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☐ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☐ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☒ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Approve hardware quote from Cerium for five new replacement switches identified in the 
approved FY22 CIP. 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  I move the City Council:  approved and authorize the Mayor to sign 
quote CERQ95085 from Cerium for the purchase of five new replacement switches in the amount 
of $43,623.13  
 
Timeline: 
Referral to committee: September 27, 2021 
Committee discussion: September 29, 2021 
Council action (or sets hearing): October 4, 2021 
Public Hearing (if required): Click or tap here to enter text. 
Deadline: Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
The five new replacement switches are part of Information Technology’s 5 year switch 
replacement program for remote locations. 
 
Financial Implications: 
The total purchase cost of $43,623.13 will be funded through the approved and funded FY22 CIP 
request. 
 
Links to external websites: 
NA 
 


